
Customer guideTop ten reasons  
to migrate to  
CALNET NextGen
Attention California agencies:  
NASPO #1907 expires on  
March 31, 2021.

Verizon is proud to be a supplier under the CALNET 
contract, which provides easy access to our wireless 
telecommunications services. You can rely on CALNET 
for a faster procurement process, competitively 
sourced contracts and outstanding prices. And you 
can count on Verizon for reliable wireless services, 
flexible plans, responsive support and much more. 

The CALNET NextGen contract brings you a full array 
of services, convenience and savings.

Why migrate to CALNET NextGen?
1. Beat the deadline.  
The NASPO #1907 contract expires on March 31st 2021. If you 
don’t migrate before the end of the year, you may miss out on 
discounts and procuring new wireless services.

2. Meet your contract requirements.  
You may be required to transition from an expiring contract.

3. Retain your current Verizon Wireless plans.  
Plans offered under NASPO #1907 can be migrated seamlessly 
onto CALNET NextGen, so you can be sure that the services 
you rely on will continue uninterrupted.

4. Put first responders first.   
CALNET NextGen includes public safety plans for first 
responders. These plans provide priority and preemption voice 
and data capabilities designed to give first responders what 
they need to protect and serve the public. 

5. Get access to new services.  
Public safety entities—including fire, police and ambulance 
services—get additional access to the public safety plans  
and pricing under CALNET NextGen’s Service Plan  
Sub-Category 19.2. 

6. Get the speed, reliability and security of the Verizon network.  
Verizon is a trusted partner for public safety and security.  
We invest billions of dollars every year to expand our network 
services and capacity—including more than $145 billion in 
network infrastructure since 2000. And we continue to invest 
to prepare for tomorrow’s even more powerful networks. We 
complement our network expertise with proven experience  
in all areas related to wireless communication.

7. Rely on Verizon during emergencies.  
The Verizon Response Team (VRT) is always on—and ready 
to support first responders, government agencies, nonprofit 
organizations and communities to help them stay connected 
during emergencies. VRT support includes loaner devices, 
network and power solutions, mobility solutions and a wide 
range of deployable assets for all conditions.

8. Stay protected.  
When you partner with Verizon, you get the extensive security 
offerings that protect your communications, your people and  
your organization. In a time when the public sector is experiencing 
more and more threats and breaches—from ransomware to 
distributed-denial-of-service (DDoS) attacks—security matters.

9. Experience Verizon support.  
If you’ve worked with Verizon before, you know that we take 
exceptional care of our customers. We are ready to support 
your migration every step of the way—making it fast and easy.

10. Travel internationally.  
For agency personnel who travel internationally, the latest 
CALNET NextGen contract offers Verizon plans that streamline 
international use of agency phones.

Explore CALNET NextGen.
Contact your Verizon Account Manager to find out more about 
the specific services and plans we offer under CALNET NextGen.
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